
United States Office of Naval Research Funding Opportunity 
We are seeking initial applications for a United States Office of Naval Research Funding grant of 
around NZD$250,000 all inclusive. Initial applications are invited at any time.  

Applications will initially be one paragraph on your research idea. The funders are more 
interested in fundamental, novel, innovative, high risk, “exciting” new ideas – they are not 
interested in implementation or commercialisation. There are also grants available for 
conference support. These grants are not for weapons or classified projects. If your application 
progresses you will be required to complete the White paper template.  

Initial applications are one paragraph submitted via research@otago.ac.nz. Subject Line: US 
Office of Naval Research Initial Application. Documentation is available here. Questions can be 
directed to Paul Foster-Bell or Grant Duffy, Business Development Managers.  
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